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Mayor’s Message 

Dear South Weber Residents, 

The Wasatch Integrated Waste (or the Davis 
County Landfill) Board has approved a $2/
month increase to their rate to go toward a 
new sorting facility in conjunction with con-
struction of a transfer station at the landfill. As 
a result, your monthly garbage disposal bill will 
increase by $2, from $5.20 /month to $7.20/
month beginning July 1. Construction on the 
new sorting facility will begin Spring of 2019 
and will be operational in the fourth quarter of 
2019. This facility will allow over 25% of all col-
lected waste to be reused through recyclables, 
anaerobic digestion, and engineered fuel. It 
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will also protect the local landfill for another 35 years, keeping garbage disposal prices much lower for 
our residents over time. This new process will reduce odor to the landfill and help alleviate traffic issues 
at the plant. 

South Weber City has organized an Economic Development Committee to assist the City in planning for 
future commercial development. This committee will work to determine what types of businesses we 
want in our City and where they should be located. It will also look at ways to make our City more friend-
ly and inviting to those desired businesses. South Weber has very limited commercial zones, so we want 
to make sure we encourage the right businesses for our City. We realize there are a number of interest-
ed and well-informed business owners and leaders in our community and would welcome any insights 
and recommendations from the same. Please contact our City Manager, David Larson at 801-479-3177 
or email him at dlarson@southwebercity.com. We also have a survey on the City Website that you can 
fill out. It consists of two question:  1. What type of businesses would you like to see in South Weber? 
And 2. Would you be open to the idea of a state liquor store in the City? Please don’t panic. We have not 
even looked into the feasibility of putting a liquor store in South Weber. The only reason we are enter-
taining the thought is that it would be a substantial source of revenue for the City. Before we even con-
sider the idea, we want to see how our residents feel about the possibility. If you have strong feelings 
either way, please take a couple of minutes to fill out the survey. Go to our website at 
www.southwebercity.com and click on the survey, or you can type in the URL for the survey-https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/5RS2Y3Q. 

I am certainly looking forward to Spring! May you all enjoy the continually warming weather! 

Mayor Jo 

1600 E South Weber Drive South Weber, UT 84405 

P: 801.479.3177|F: 801.479.0066|www.southwebercity.com 



Davis and Weber Counties Canal Company 

The 2018 Water Season was less than normal and the 

summer was hot and dry. We have had some snow this 

year, but the watershed snowpack is basically at aver-

age (100-105%). Starting with low reservoirs, we need a 

good year to have them fill. It’s still unknown if we’ll 

completely fill them this year. With that said, this year 

we continue to encourage efficient use of the water and 

conserve where possible. Please adjust your watering 

based on the weather. Please strive to only water your 

yard based on its ‘need’. The State website— 

(http://www.conservewater.utah.gov/) states “the typi-

cal Utah household will use twice as much water out-

side as necessary.” We encourage all users to reference 

the State website for their weekly watering guide. 

We require meters on all new secondary water services 

and have begun to retrofit existing services with meters. 

We are sending water use reports to those with meters 

in an effort to better educate the end user and better 

manage our limited water resources. Please contact us 

(meters@davisweber.org) and provide an email address 

so the report can be sent to you monthly. 

Thank you in advance for your water conservation 

efforts this upcoming water season. We want to contin-

ue the state ethic of efficiently using water in a wise 

manner. Check our website, www.davisweber.org, for 

further updates or restrictions. Remember to ensure 

your system is secure and ready for service by April 1st 

prior to us pressurizing the system.  Often there is no 

need to water until May. 

Xpress Bill Pay 

Xpress Bill Pay is excited to an-

nounce their new feature: SMS 

Text Notifications! Text Notifica-

tions are available for statements, 

payments, and Auto Pays, as an 

additional option along with email 

notifications. To set this up, log in 

to your utility account and edit 

your notification preferences in 

your Account Settings. Visit 

www.xpressbillpay.com. 

www.southwebercity.com SOUTH WEBER CITY www.twitter.com/South_Weber_UT 

Daylight Savings will begin 

on March 10, 2019 at 2:00 

am. Don’t forget to “Spring” 

your clocks forward! 

Business Licenses 

Please note that at this 

point, License Renewals will 

have accrued a 100% penal-

ty for late filing. If you have 

any questions, please con-

tact Kimberli Guill at 801-

479-3177 ext. 205 or email 

her at 

kguill@southwebercity.com 



The Family Activity Center 

• Spring Sports: Boys Baseball, Girls 

Softball, Machine Pitch, Co-Ed T-

Ball/Coach Pitch, and Spring Soccer 

Registrations are going on now. 

• Open Gym Hours for Basketball 

Play: 

 Monday: 3:30 pm—7:00 pm 

 Tuesday: 3:30 pm—7:00 pm 

 Wednesday: 3:30 pm—5:30 pm 

 Thursday: 3:30 pm—5:30 pm 

 Friday: 1:30 pm—10:00 pm 

 Saturday: 2:00 pm—10:00 pm 

**Recreation Basketball seasons will 

be completed mid-March. Follow us 

on Facebook @ South Weber Family 

Activity Center for more information 

on when Open Gym Hours will 

change.** 

www.southwebercity.com SOUTH WEBER CITY www.twitter.com/South_Weber_UT 

Fire Department 

As March approaches and weather starts to 

warm up, we would like to invite those homes 

that border any forested areas to contact us 

so we can help you with a Home Wildfire 

Safety Survey. As we all learned a few years 

ago with the Uintah Fire, all homes can be at 

risk. However, there are many prevention 

techniques that we can help you with. Please 

contact our Fire Marshal to schedule your 

free home safety survey to see what risks 

your home may have in regards to wildfire 

dangers. 

Code Enforcement 

Residents, please be aware that on street 

parking is prohibited until March 15th and 

you will be cited for it. After the 15th, parking 

in the street is allowed but not encouraged as 

any situation deemed dangerous by the Code 

Enforcement Officer can result in immediate 

removal. If you have any questions, feel free 

to contact Chris Tremea at 801-540-7094 

Spring Cleanup 

Saturday, April 13th from 9:00 am to 2:30 pm at the Posse Grounds (673 E 

6650 S) 

The cleanup is for residential use only; no commercial or contractor waste  

allowed! 

*Yard trimmings & green waste only, please!* 
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